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Job Advert
We are seeking an energetic and inspirational

Chief Financial Officer
Permanent I £45,203 I 3 days per week I full year

Required from 1 January 2025 or sooner if possible

Subject to a pay award increase

The Trustees of LET Education Trust are seeking to
appoint a new chief financial officer to take responsibility
for trust-wide operations including, but not limited to,
financial management and control, reporting and
compliance, risk management and audit, governance and
contributing to delivering MAT growth.  Our Trust was
established in March 2022 and has two secondary schools
and two primary schools.

Candidates should complete and submit the application
form together with an accompanying letter, in which you
outline your experience and suitability for the position.  

The application form and wellbeing charter can be found
at www.let-edu.org/vacancies

Applications should be returned to Kate Shorrock at
shorrockk@let-edu.org.  The closing date is Monday 4
November 2024 and the interview date is to be
confirmed. 

 
Visits to the trust headquarters are encouraged and can
be arranged by contacting the office on 01254 355521.

Dear Colleague,
 
Thank you for showing an interest in the post of
Chief Financial Officer. The LET Education Trust is a
cross-phase multi-academy trust based in
Lancashire with primary and secondary schools as
members.

The role of the CFO in our Trust is a vital one. We
want to employ someone who puts children at the
heart of their decision-making and who will support
the use of funds to improve the educational
opportunities and life-chances of the young people
in our schools. Trustees are supportive of improving
our school environments and providing the best
resources available.  The successful candidate will
also be able to build positive working relationships
with the CEO and COO as well as the headteachers
in our schools. They will also line-manage the
central finance team based at The Beehive.
 
Each of our schools is different and this is something
we value and celebrate. The uniqueness of each
school is emphasized and supported by strong
central services and a school-centred and
approachable central team. Most colleagues work in
one school but some work across a range of schools
where their skills and abilities are needed.

We believe that every child deserves the best
education and we create opportunities and
experiences for all of them to reach their potential.
Building ‘cultural capital’ is vital for our pupils and
this occurs from reception up to year 11 through
trips, activities, projects, events and residentials,
both at home and abroad. We are ambitious for our
pupils, meaning we are always striving for
excellence and supporting career aspirations
through a culture of constant improvement.
 
If you have the highest standards of professional
endeavour, integrity, ethics and the relevant
experience and skills and would like to be part of
our MAT, I look forward to receiving your
application. You can find out more about our Trust
at www.let-edu.org 
 
Best wishes
Steve Campbell
Chief Executive

Welcome from 
the CEO

http://www.let-edu.org/
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